
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call for Papers for the Postgraduate Forum 2021 
 
 
We are looking for papers on current work in progress to be presented at the postgraduate 
forum of the upcoming annual conference of the German Association for the Study of British 
Cultures in Leipzig (18-20 November 2021). 
 
The aim of the forum is the presentation and, above all, the discussion of dissertation 
projects, their methodological/theoretical foundations and their main hypotheses by way of 
one or two examples. All topics are welcome as long as they are situated within the field of 
British Cultural Studies. Guidelines for brief presentations or outlines will be sent to the 
prospective participants. 
 
Due to the unpredictable nature of the current pandemic, we do not yet know whether the 
event can be held in person, or whether we will once again employ the online version we 
successfully tested last year. 
If we’ll be meeting in person, 15-minute presentations will be followed by a 15-minute 
feedback session. 
If, we’ll have to go online, outlines of dissertation projects of 5-10 pages will be uploaded to 
an online forum; members of the association will be granted access to said forum in order to 
comment on projects. 
 
Please submit proposals of no more than 250 words, as well as a short bio-note, to the 
advisory board of the association, c/o huck@anglistik.uni-kiel.de 
 
Deadline: 15 July 2021 
 
Kind regards 
Christian Huck 
- Chair - 


